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14
th

 March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We all know the importance of daily exercise and being active.  

 

We have signed up for the BIG WALK & WHEEL challenge, starting on Monday 21
st

 March, for 2 weeks, 

until Friday 1
st

 April.  We are encouraging all children in the school to actively travel to school by cycle, 

scooter or walking. We are asking that you all leave the car at home and benefit the environment at 

the same time.  

 

Your child will record the way they travel to school every day and this data will be inputted onto the 

Sustrans website to enter into competition with other schools.  

 

https://bigwalkandwheel.org.uk/ 

 

We are aiming to be the most active school taking part. So please encourage your child to actively 

travel to school. 

 

If a high percentage of children travel actively to school we will also be entered into a daily prize draw, 

where we could win prizes for the school. 

 

There is more information on the next page.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

https://bigwalkandwheel.org.uk/
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